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July 28, 1994
NRC-94-0060

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

References: 1) Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341
NRC License No. NPF-43

2) NRC Region III to Detroit Edison,
letter dated June 29, 1994

Subject: Response to Request for Information Pertaining
to a Security Inquiry dated Jene 29, 1994

Reference 2 contained a request for documents prepared pertaining to
an investigation involving a security officer and security supervisor
in reference to an incident that occurred on January 15, 1994 and any -

subsequent investigation documents as a result of that incident.

Attached are the requested documents provided by the Director, Nuclear
Security regarding the specific incident. This attachment contains
details of a personnel nature requiring confidentiality and therefore
must be withheld from public disclosure in accordance with
10CFR2.79.0. This cover letter if separated from the attachment may be
placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Should any further assistance be required regarding these documents,
please contact either Mr. Joseph H. Korte at (313) 586-1095 or Mrs.
Elizabeth A. Hare at (313) 586-1427
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kcc: T. G. Colburn (w/o attachment) A;

C ' ': ' ' "; J. R. Creed (w/ attachment) 0 i't'
~ # ''

M. P. Phillips (w/o attachment)
,

A. Vegel (w/o attachment)
Region III (w/o attachment)
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